
 

Internal Use 

RECALL NOTICE 
Women’s Shellista V Mid Waterproof Boots, 

White (Style No. NF0A8ADB3IE); Grey (Style No. NF0A8ADB5IF);  
Tan (Style No. NF0A8ADBHFQ); Black (Style No. NF0A8ADBKT0)   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

It is possible that the hook of one boot can catch on the lace 
of the other boot, posing a potential fall hazard 

The recalled boots were sold at Dick’s Sporting Goods, Nordstrom, REI, and The North 
Face Stores and online at northface.com from September 2024 through January 2025 for 

about $165. 
Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled boots and contact The North 

Face for information on how to return the boots to receive a refund.  
 

For additional information, contact The North Face at: 
Toll Free: (800) 297-9150 Mon. – Fri. 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. (CST) 

Online at https://www.thenorthface.com/en-us/help/product-recall 
 

Post until August 15, 2025         In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 


